
Morning Drop-Off Do’s and Don’ts 
 
 
We know how it goes, you’re trying to get your kids out the door & to school on time, and then 
you catch the red light with only 1 minute to spare before the school bell rings. You end up in 
the drop-off line, and your morning is off to a crazy start.  
 
Never fear!  
 
Follow these tips for keeping our drop-off line running smoothly and safely for you 
and your kids:  
 
DO pull right up to the Valet on LeMoyne through the orange cones; the playground driveway can 

accommodate 2 cars at a time  

 
DON’T linger after your child has safely exited the car  

 
DO wait patiently in the Valet drop-off line  

 
DON’T double park or exit your car on the north side of LeMoyne (i.e., in the drop-off lane)  

 
DO park in the church lots if you walk your child(ren) to the playground  

 
DON’T drop your children off in the driveway on Jackson Avenue (by the rectory)  

 
DO say goodbye & gather backpacks before you reach the Valet  

 
DON’T block the SVF driveway on LeMoyne or private residential driveways  

 
DO thank your Valet for their service  
 

DON’T worry; we will get your children out of the car safely! 

 

DO pull up forward after you drop your child off to close your automatic door as a convenience to the car 

behind you. 


